
 
 

Knit & Chatter Group 

 
The knitting group was re-formed in 2022 with a firm core of 6 knitters, plus those 

who come along when they are free from other commitments. We are open to all 
levels of knitting skills and crochet with plenty of willing help for beginners.  We have 

carried on the Uplyme tradition of knitting for charity, as well as personal projects 
and have sent many parcels to the “Baby Bear” foundation in Africa, baby and 
children’s clothes to Ukraine and Moldova and tiny premature baby sets to Kangaroo 
Baby Care. 
We were pleased to be asked to run a Christmas stall which involved speedy 
Christmas themed knitting. 
We charge 50p per session and the money collected has paid for postage, with the 
rest donated to the church. 
We are very grateful to the church for giving us a free space in which to meet up and 
for allowing us access to the vestry in the wintertime.  We take supplies along and 
make happy use of the kitchen. 
Thank you for enabling our group to meet each week.  It creates a firm link to the 
church and a chance to make new friends. 

 
Elizabeth Cooper 


